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Tuesday, 19th March 2024 

 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Skylark Teacher - Summer Term 2024 

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Bunnett will be starting her maternity leave at 

the end of this term. I am sure that you will join me in wishing her all the best in the 

coming months – we will keep you informed when Baby Bunnett arrives!  

To ensure that the Skylark children have stability for the summer term, we are very 

pleased to announce that the new class teacher will be Mrs Brooker. She has 

worked in our school in various year groups this academic year and we are looking 

forward to welcoming her into the AJS team. 

Mrs Brooker has been in to work with the Skylark children today and she is so excited 

to be joining the class; we will, of course, ensure that she has all the information 

about them so that there is as smooth a transition as possible. Please do introduce 

yourselves to Mrs Brooker on the playground at the end of the day from the start of 

the summer term – she will be very pleased to meet you all!  

Thank you for your understanding and have a lovely Easter break when it comes.  

 

Kind regards, 

  
  

CHARLIE BARTOLOMEO  

HEADTEACHER  
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